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You don't often get email fro_ Learn why this is important

The Parish Council at Beachamwell would be opposed to this massive development.

Comments made by councillors include:

the impact on PRoWs both on the visual impact and possible noise (I believe there will be some
humming noises).

the whole concept of large solar farms, especially on prime agricultural land with the loss of crop
production which is vital to the Rural economy in this area.

There are alternative ways solar power could be implemented without wrecking the countryside
- making panels compulsory on new builds, putting them on car park roofs, for example.

Kind regards,
Sarah Hunt
Parish Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer
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You may request to be removed as a contact at any time by contacting us
on beachamwellparishcouncil@gmail.com

To view Beachamwell Parish Council Privacy Notice please click on the link below


https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
mailto:beachamwellparishcouncil@gmail.com
mailto:beachamwellparishcouncil@gmail.com

The Planning
Inspectorate


























